Rendering of Bykota Senior Center exterior improvements coming Summer 2025

Have you been watching our progress?

The Bykota Senior Center construction project is in full swing! We are excited for
this new modern look which will provide up to date ADA specifications for
accessibility, and covered seating for our guests and members to enjoy the great
outdoors. See rendering above. .

Our renovation on the 1st floor restrooms has
begun. When completed we will have 2
bright airy family style/wheelchair navigable
single restrooms, as well as the more
traditional multi-stall men’'s and women'’s
rooms. During this time additional restrooms
are available on both the 2nd floor and
outside near the end of Central Ave.

Our fithess center and billiards/ping pong
rooms have had the floors repaired and will
soon be ready to accept participants once
again. We have missed Seeing many of you, Temporary restrooms located outside CountyRide entrance
and we thank the other Baltimore County senior centers for welcoming our
members during this time. We appreciate everyone’s patience and can’'t wait to
get back to exercise and play.

Gentle Reminder: Our parking lot is very busy and your safety is our top priority.
Please slow down, refrain from driving in the wrong direction (arrows are
painted between the rows), park head-in only, and remember your green
parking hang tags. Baltimore County can and will ticket those without hang
tags. Additionally, please do not park behind the building and pay attention to
all posted signs before leaving your car.




